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Highlights of the City Of Lauderhill Schools
For the first time since 1999, there are no 'D' or 'F'
rated schools in our district, underscoring our
steadfast commitment to educational excellence.

In 2022, no high schools in District 5 achieved a
grade of B or higher. We are delighted to
announce that as of 2024, 4 out of 5 high schools
in District 5 have attained this commendable
rating.

Broward Estates and Castle Hill Elementary have
each improved by one letter grade.

Special recognition goes to Castle Hill Elementary
for coming within just 3 percentage points of
achieving a B grade.

Endeavour Elementary has shown remarkable
progress, moving from an ‘F’ in 2022 to a ‘B’ in
2023, and now proudly holds an ‘A’ rating in 2024.

Congratulations to Lauderhill Paul Turner for
achieving a B rating.

For the first time in 12 years, Larkdale Elementary
has earned a B rating.

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Montessori Academy,
Royal Palm Elementary, and Parkway Middle
Schools remain C schools, with each
demonstrating an increase in their respective
grade percentages.

For the first time in the history of Lauderhill 6-12,
the school achieved a B rating in 2023 and has
maintained this rating in 2024.

I extend heartfelt congratulations to our students,
whose dedication and hard work have contributed to
this achievement, as well as to our exemplary teachers,
dedicated school staff, visionary leadership, and
committed district personnel. Every member of BCPS
has played a crucial role in our success. I also want to
express my gratitude to the parents and guardians
whose continuous support and engagement have
been vital in helping our students succeed.


